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Dear Participants, 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Dear Friends, 
 

♦ On behalf of our Managing Director Mr. N. Galidakis, who unfortunately at the last minute 
had to attend a meeting with the Minister, I am addressing this Workshop. 

 
• It is a great pleasure for all of us to welcome and host you during this very important 

Workshop of Commission 3 of FIG. 
 

• We have to stress that your workshop in Athens in the year 2000 and in particular the 
theme of the Workshop “Spatial Information Management Experience and Visions for the 
21st Century” is very much in line, with our activities, as you all know in our Country it is 

taking place a major development Project:  The establishment and operation of the 
Hellenic Cadastre that will eventually cover the whole of the Greek Territory. 

 
• Your research, proposals and experience from other Countries will provide for the H.C. a 

major assistance. 
 

• We will be listening, evaluate and use the outcomes and conclusions of this and future 
workshops for the benefit of our project and in particular for improving the procedures and 

methods we are already applying. 
 

• Ladies and Gentlemen and 
and Dear Friends, 

 
• I would like to assure you that Ktimatologio S.A. will be participating and assisting such 

efforts of research, conferences and workshops for the benefit of the Scientific Society. 
 

• Finally, I would like to thank the organising committee for inviting us to participate, as well 
as congratulate them for the timely and professional organisation. 

 
Wishing you all the best for your works and welcome and have a nice day in Athens – 

Greece. 
 


